
May 5, 1998

MEMORANDUM
TO:

Carlton Stoiber, Director 
Office of International Programs

FROM: John C. Hoyle

SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS:SECY-98-062 - PROPOSED SECTION 123 AGREEMENT FOR PEACEFUL
NUCLEAR COOPERATION WITH UKRAINE

The Commission approved the proposed letter to the President informing him of Commission concurrence in the proposed text of the section 123

Agreement for Peaceful Nuclear Cooperation with Ukraine and supporting draft documents and recommending that execution of the agreement be

authorized.

(Subsequently, the Chairman signed the letter on April 20, 1998).
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